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Date: March 1,2022

To: Councilmember Mark Jeffreys

From: Andrew Garth, City Solicitor

Subject: Resolution - United States Postal Service

Transmitted herewith is a resolution captioned as follows:

EXPRESSING the concern of the Mayor and City Council for delays in United
States Postal Service ("USPS") mail delivery in several Cincinnati neighborhoods
over the past several weeks; and further EXPRESSING the appreciation of the
Mayor and City Council to our USPS mail carriers who are working long hours
due to significant staffing shortages.
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